
Parish Councillor Vacancy 
Princetown Ward 

 

Are you interested in the local 
community and willing to get involved? 

 

If so why not join us on 

Dartmoor Forest Parish Council 
Further information can be found at  

www.dartmoorforestparishcouncil.gov.uk/documents.php 
or speak to one of the Princetown Councillors who are 

David Worth, Wendy Stones, Gregg Manning, Emma Byrom, 
Phil Henson and Nigel Tigwell. 

All prospective candidates must attend 
the Council’s next meeting on  
14th December 2021 at 7.30pm 

at Princetown Community Centre 
(Masks must be worn) 

 

If you are interested please send a short statement about 
yourself and what you have to offer before the next 
meeting.   Candidates should be prepared to answer 

questions from Councillors. 
A secret ballot to select new Councillors will be held. 

 

Statements should be sent to the Chair, Alison Geen at 
clerk@dartmoorforestparishcouncil.gov.uk  

or ring 01364 631276 
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